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I hope this newsleƩer finds everyone well. Looking out my window at the 
snow on my lawn in October is a sure indicaƟon that Summer is over and 
Winter is upon us. Time to start planning the 2020 reunion in Annapolis,   
Maryland next Fall. I was hoping to have the dates and name of the hotel 
before this newsleƩer but it wasn’t to be. Once I have addiƟonal               
informaƟon I will post it on our website.  You may also receive emails from 
the Amphibious Ship Reunion. Start thinking about it now and consider 

aƩending. Hopefully the Yancey can have a larger aƩendance.  I want to wish everyone a 
Happy Thanksgiving, Merry Christmas, Happy New Year. As always feel free to contact me if 
you have any quesƟons.    
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YANCEY 2019 REUNION: BUFFALO, NY 
 

The reunion this year was part of the Amphibious Ships Reunion. There were 18 ships 

represented with over 150 people in  Though many of the ships had only one or 

two members present.  Even with our numbers down, 8 shipmates and a total of 15 people, 

we came in a distant third behind the USS Telfair and USS Rankin, 33 and 26. 
 

As always the reunion started out Thursday aŌernoon with As you can imagine 

this took some Ɵme considering the number of  Those registering flowed into the 
well stocked hospitality room to greet old friends and maybe make some new ones or just 
have some refreshments. The day conƟnued with a welcome recepƟon including a buffet 
prime rib dinner. Ray Casey and Skip Sander welcomed all to the largest ever Amphibious 
Ships Reunion. Steve Malloy said Grace and dinner was served. 
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REUNION RECAP conƟnued  2019 Reunion conƟnued 

 

AŌer breakfast Friday morning we loaded up three busses for our trip to Lockport, NY 

where we boarded boats for our tour down the Erie Canal. There is a lot of history   

involving the canal which was very interesƟng and with the beauƟful weather it was 

a fun relaxing morning. The tour was followed by a terrific lunch, then back to the hotel 

by 2:00 which leŌ for a nap or a visit to the hospitality room.  Friday evening we had 

a cake and ice cream social to celebrate the 75th Launch anniversary for eight of the 

ships present including the Yancey. 
 

Saturday was our trip to the Naval and Military Park on Lake Erie. Immediately aŌer ar‐

riving we gathered on the fantail of the USS  Rock for our Annual Memorial Service. 
AcƟng  as chaplain was Steve Malloy, USS Baxter, Paul Smith was the   bell ringer and 
John Karlis and George CliŌon read the names of the deceased. A bugler played taps to 
conclude the service. Following the service we were free to go on a guided tour of the 
cruiser USS LiƩle Rock, destroyer USS Sullivan or the submarine USS Croaker or explore on 
your own. There was  very museum for those Ɵred of climbing on ships. 
We concluded our day with a trip into Buffalo and the Pearl Street Brewery for lunch. 
 

Sunday was the day that was the deciding factor that brought many to the reunion. Our 

trip to Niagara Falls. It was again a day and it is hard to describe the majesty of 
the Falls. You almost had to be there to  understand how impressive it is. Many pictures 
were taken that I will include on our website. We conƟnued our day with lunch and 
a city tour of downtown Buffalo and many of the outlying neighborhoods. Then it was 
back to the hotel to get ready for pictures and the banquet.  Since there were so many 
people we needed two photographers but there was a certain amount of chaos. 
 

The banquet began with the Missing Man Table ceremony, again thanks to Steve   

Malloy, John Karlis and Paul Smith. Skip Sander then welcomed all and introduced the 
three 90 year old's in  who each spoke briefly. During dinner we were              
entertained by “Friends of Harmony” a local barbershop style acapella group who sang a 
variety of songs.  This concluded the reunion and many stayed to talk or gather 
in the hospitality room for a night cap. 
 
Monday morning we again had a buffet breakfast and a chance to say goodbyes unƟl 

next year’s reunion in Annapolis, Maryland. 
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2019 Reunion In Pictures 

Ada and Elton Fauber BeƩy & Duane Malme & daughter Sonja John and Velma Birkel 

Connie Boyd 

John Karlis & Paul Smith 

Patricia and Paul Dunn 

Isabelle and Jeff Amundsen 
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Welcoming Aboard New Members of Our Group 
John Becker      BMSN 1963‐1966      405 Spring St. Luther, MI 49656 

Back row: Jeff Amundsen, John Karlis, Paul Smith, Elton Fauber.                                                               
Front row: John Birkel, Duane Malme, George CliŌon, Paul Dunn.  

The 2019 Reunion Crew 


